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 We held our first DKGNA Solms/AZP test for 
the Southeast Area, on November 7th and 8th 
2020, in Lillington, North Carolina. We had a 
total of 8 dogs entered in this test along with 7 for 
the Zuchstchau, which was hosted on Saturday 
November 7th after day one of the Solms/AZP 
test.  
 
We had dogs and handlers travel from 
Pennsylvania, North Carolina, and Georgia. All 

the dogs did amazing both Saturday and Sunday and the weather was spectacular in the 
low 70’s. There were many comments from new handlers at the test of how much the 
judges helped them and if they ever had a question it was answered and felt like they 
were very engaged and wanted to utmost best for the dogs. It was nice to hear and see 
this as we had 3 brand new handlers for the difficult test.  
 
I am so glad we were able to host this on our grounds here in NC 
and look forward to many more DK test’s and events in the 
future. Thank you to all the handlers for putting the time and 
effort into your dogs and allowing them to be judged. Thank you 
to the volunteers for your hard work and dedication to this 
organization.  
 
Lastly a big thank you to the judges for taking time out of your 
busy lives to come judge and evaluate these amazing dogs and to 
DKGNA for making this test possible with all your support and guidance along the way.  
 
DK Strong 
Committed to Tradition 
Kyley Caldwell  
 
 
 
 
 
 


